
 

 

Friday 26th April 2024 
 
 
 
Dear Year 3, parents and carers, 

 
On Wednesday 8th May, you are going to be a 'Hunter Gatherer'. For this task, we would like 
you to 'gather' a straight stick and a flat, pointed rock. See pictures below for size reference.  
You may like to come to school on this day wearing a simple Stone Age outfit. This can be 
just a piece of material with a hole cut out at the top for the head to go through and tied at 

the waist with string - see pictures below for ideas. 
 
Please note the costume is optional. It it would be helpful if your child could bring a straight 
stick and a rock on or before Wednesday 1st May but we will have spares that can be used in 
school. 

 
Many thanks, 
 
 
 

Y3 team 
 
 
 
 

 
 
 
 
  

 


